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For the Journey... 
It almost feels like we were just celebrating the 

New Year with one service together.  A lot has 

happened in a short amount of time.  We began 

using our new ministry space on January 8th.  We 

called Charlie Barganier as our next Worship Min-

ister.  The Barganierôs will start making their way 

to Kerrville this month.  Vanessa will finish teach-

ing through her contract and the family will join 

Charlie here when school is out.  We dedicated 

our marker not only setting it in place but cele-

brating baptism also. 

We celebrated once again the season of Easter by 

not only gathering on Resurrection Sunday but 

presenting the Victor the week prior to our com-

munity.  We are most blessed by our journey to-

gether. 

A mission team has gone to Alto Frio to help pre-

pare the camp for summer ministries while anoth-

er mission team went to Kenya to support Europe-

an missionaries who gathered for a conference.  

Two others from our church headed out to Kenya 

and Turkey to share Godôs word through words 

and actions.  It is a joy to see how God is using 

Trinity Baptist to share the gospel and meet needs 

here at home and around the world. 

Donôt miss out on any opportunity to do good dur-

ing the season God has granted.  There is a sum-

mer full of  ministry options for all ages.  We will 

celebrate with our church families the accomplish-

ments of their children as they graduate to next 

steps this month.  We are in good hands as these 

incredible individuals begin to take their place in 

our world. 

We will once again join together on Thursday, May 

4th for our National Day of Prayer breakfast.  

Doors will open at 6:45 am and breakfast and 

prayer program will begin at 7:00 am.  Please 

come if you can and letôs pray for our nation to-

gether. 

Encore will be taking place for our Senior Adults 

on May 8-9, from 10:00 to noon.  Dr. Gary Man-

ning will be our guest from FBC, Bandera.  There 

will also be a Parent Dedication and Child Blessing 

on Motherôs Day.  Be sure to call the church office 

if you would like to participate. 

I want to give a quick thanks to Bobby Ayala and 

our custodial team of A.J. Lopez, Alex Del Toro, 

Richard Schmitt, and Jon Von Heeder.  They are 

sure making our place sparkle and shine.  The 

outside landscaping is looking great.  We are 

blessed by our whole team at TBC. 

Remember Jesus is always waiting                     

for an invitation to join you.  And                    

when we invite Jesus, His answer is                     

always, YES! 
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The Victor! 


